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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 3 Visit to the Natural History Museum – Monday 27th November 2023 

 

We are delighted to be writing about a fantastic, free opportunity for all of our Year 3 children to visit The 

Ocean Life and Habitat Show at the Natural History Museum in South Kensington this term. 

This immersive show highlights the importance of the oceans and demonstrates why it’s never been more 

vital to help protect this amazing habitat. The show will be presented by expert educators from the museum. 

Classes will be welcomed to join the crew as they dive down on an adventure to thousands of metres below 

the waves, understanding why coral reefs are so important, discovering why sharks are so vital to food chains 

and how bioluminescence plays an important part in this habitat. 

From an educational perspective this visit will link to the curriculum about living things and their habitats as 

well as animals, including humans and light. 

The visit will take place on 27th November 2023 of the Autumn Term. Children should bring a packed lunch 

and a water bottle as well as a waterproof coat. Children should wear their usual school uniform.  

The coach will be leaving at 9am so children should be dropped off to school for 8.30am (the gate will be 

open from 8.15am). They should be picked up from school at 4pm.  

Please complete the consent form on ParentPay as soon as possible to enable your child to attend this highly 

exciting trip. 

If you are able to volunteer to help on this visit, then please indicate this on the consent form. Packed lunches 

can also be requested on the consent form in the usual way. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Fitzgerald and the Year 3 Team 


